
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 10 – 13th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Remembrance Day – All children observed the 11am 2-minute silence on Wednesday to remember those who lost 
their lives at war.  Some of the KS2 children have produced some imaginative written work reflecting on the sacrifices 
that have been made. 
 
Roman Road Building – As part of their ‘Romans’ topic, children in Year 3 and 4 have been learning  how the Romans 
constructed their roads in trenches using rubble, stones, pebbles, sand and smooth paving stones.  Using a variety of 
biscuits, chocolates and custard, the children had to work out how to make their edible versions with perfect layers.  
 
Safety Reminders  

• Parking - Please be considerate to our neighbours when you are bringing your child to school, there was an 
unfortunate incident last week when an ambulance could not get through to WiIkes Way to attend an emergency. 
Parents should use the free carpark in Wards Lane – it is only a short walk away. 

• Dogs – Dogs must not be brought on to the school site. 
 
Covid-19 Awareness –  

• All adults must wear face coverings while on the school site and Public Health have advised that face coverings 
should also be worn outside school when using the school crossing patrol. 

• Latest Government advice can be found on https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-
carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-
outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-
autumn-term 

• Covid-19 Positive Test Result– If your child receives a positive Covid-19 Test please advise school by calling 07591 
541444 asap so we can make arrangements for bubble isolation if necessary. 

• Covid-19 Negative Test Result – If your child receives a negative Covid-19 test result please contact the office on 
01789 773201 before sending your child back to school. 

 
Christmas Dinner –Thank you to all parents who have ordered a Christmas dinner for their child online.  The kitchen is 
sending their order in to their suppliers on Tuesday.  Please call the office on Monday if you have not been able to 
order on line and would like to order a free Christmas dinner. 
 
School Milk -   If you would like your child to receive school milk please register using the ‘Cool Milk’ website 
https://www.coolmilk.com/register.  If your child is registered for welfare free school meals they can receive free milk 
– please ask at the office. 
 
Music Tuition – Fees for the second half term are now overdue, please make your payment online. 
 
School Applications  - Applications for school places for Reception next year should be made online  
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions  by 15th Jan 2021. 

 
Book of the Week – Children in Mrs Bond’s and Mrs Flavell’s class have been reading ‘Time to Share’ by Kate Tym.  
Twins Polly and Sarah are so rich that they never have to share anything with each other, but the time comes when 
they discover that they are lonely, and that they can have more fun if they share their good fortune with others. 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
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